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Community Corrections Partnership Seeks Funding Proposals 
 

(Woodland, CA) – The Community Corrections Partnership (CCP) is now seeking funding proposals for fiscal 

years 2024-25 through 2025-26.  

 

The CCP acts as the governing body responsible for developing and submitting public safety realignment 

implementation recommendations to the Board of Supervisors. The CCP takes an active and collaborative role 

in evolving and reforming corrections practices by emphasizing the importance of evidence-based practices and 

cost-effective strategies. The mission of the CCP is to protect the public by holding individuals accountable and 

providing opportunities that support victim and community restoration, offender rehabilitation and successful 

reintegration through evidence-based, innovative and culturally competent programs and services. 

 

For fiscal years 2024-25 through 2025-26, the CCP is accepting applications from community-based 

organizations that align with the CCP’s mission and advance its 2023-2025 Strategic Plan. Applicants are 

encouraged to read the CCP Annual Report to understand where gaps in services may exist. Proposals that 

additionally seek to prevent or remediate the impacts of systemic racism and/or disparities in outcomes will be 

given highest consideration. 

 

The CCP is allocating $250,000 total that can be distributed over two years, starting July 1, 2024, and ending 

June 30, 2026. Applicants may submit one or more proposals for some or all of the total allocation of $250,000.  

Proposals may be for one or two years in duration, but the total request may not exceed $250,000. The CCP 

may allocate all, some or none of the $250,000 to one or multiple applicants, at its discretion. 

 

Organizations interested in proposing programs for funding in fiscal years 2024-25 through 2025-26 may 

complete a funding application found at www.YoloCounty.org/CCP (select Budget & Programs > External 

Funding Application). Funding requests are due by February 29, 2024. Recommendations on programs and 

services to be funded will be presented to the CCP at its April 8 meeting and will be based on the above-

mentioned criteria, as well as anticipated revenue available in fiscal years 2024-25 through 2025-26.  

 

To learn more about the work of the Yolo County Community Corrections Partnership, its funding, strategic 

priorities, and current programs, visit: www.YoloCounty.org/CCP.  
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